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April 29, 2019 

Chedy L. Kuebbeler      CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT 
2200 1st Avenue S. 
Minneapolis, MN  55404-3401 

Subject: Reinstatement of Minnesota body art technician license 

Dear Mr. Kuebbeler, 

The Minnesota Department of Health (MDH) received the attached Notice to Reinstate 
Occupational or Professional License(s) letter from Ramsey County Child Support and 
Collections.  Please be advised that your body art technician license has been reinstated 
effective immediately.  

Please contact the Ramsey County Child Support and Collections if you have any questions 
regarding the suspension and subsequent reinstatement.  Because this matter is resolved, you 
may perform body art procedures in Minnesota. If you have questions regarding your licensure, 
please contact MDH at (651) 201-3731. Thank you for your cooperation in the matter. 

Sincerely,  

Patricia Jo Forsberg, Investigator 
Health Occupations Program 
PO Box 64882 
St. Paul, MN 55164-0882 
(651) 201-3721 
Patricia.jo.forsberg@state.mn.us  
www.health.state.mn.us 

Enclosure: Ramsey County Notice to Reinstate Occupational or Professional License(s) 
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